
Happy Summer! 

 
 

Dear 2nd Grade Families, 
 

As the summer months approach, it is important to keep                   
practicing the skills your child learned this year. Please find                   
supplemental activities in our Google Classroom that correlate with                 
the standards your child has learned this past year in 2nd grade and                         
will continue to build upon in 3rd grade. 

 
This work is ​not mandatory to complete or be brought to your                       

child’s 3rd grade teacher. These activities are simply for you and your                       
child to have as a resource if you find it to be necessary. Please                           
choose to complete anything you find to be helpful for your child                       
throughout the summer months so that he/she is confident and                   
prepared when school begins. But remember… ​HAVE FUN IN THE SUN                     
FIRST! 
 
 

Have a great summer! 
 

The Second Grade Teachers 


